
Friday Update, July 15, 2022 

 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families. This is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, your 
Superintendent with a Friday Update, July 15, 2022. 
 

 
 

Parent Portal is NOW OPEN! 
 
In order to prepare for returning to school this fall, we want to inform all parents that the  
Aeries Parent Portal is now open.  In this Portal, families can login to update their 
contact information and complete necessary forms for the 2022-2023 school year.  All 
families who complete their data confirmation forms will be able to see their child's 
teacher for the 2022-2023 school year starting August 8, 2022 at 10:00AM.  Please 
note, your child’s class list will only be visible in the Aeries Parent Portal if you have 
completed the Data Confirmation forms. 
 
Directions to access the Parent Portal are provided in English and Spanish and are 
attached to this email for your convenience.  If you have any questions, please feel free 
to reach out to us at 661-252-5131. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Deadline is Fast Approaching 
Bus Transportation Applications for 2022-2023 School Year 
 
The Sulphur Springs Union School District is able to provide bus transportation to and 
from school for a limited number of students. Students are placed on bus routes in the 
order in which their applications are received until the routes are full. Turning in your 
application does not guarantee your child a seat on their selected bus route. Students 

https://sulphursprings.asp.aeries.net/Student/LoginParent.aspx?page=default.aspx
https://sulphursprings.asp.aeries.net/Student/LoginParent.aspx?page=default.aspx


who are not placed on routes will be placed on a waitlist and added to bus routes if and 
when space becomes available. 
 
Transportation is available for Canyon Springs, Fair Oaks Ranch, Leona Cox, Mint 
Canyon, Mitchell, Pinetree, Sulphur Springs, and Valley View Community Schools. 
Transportation is not provided to Golden Oak Community School.  
 
Transportation applications for the 2022-2023 school year will be accepted from June 3 
to July 29, 2022. Transportation applications are available on the District website or at 
the Transportation Office, which is located at: 27000 Weyerhaeuser Way, Santa Clarita, 
91351. It is important to remember that any child that is riding a school bus, must have 
an application on file prior to boarding.  
 
Again, all applications must be mailed, emailed at transportation@sssd.k12.ca.us or 
submitted to the Sulphur Springs Union School District Office or the Transportation 
Office before July 29, 2022. Applications received after July 29th will be placed on a 
waitlist and transportation cannot be guaranteed at the start of the school year. 
 
For specific information on bus schedules and bus routes, contact the Transportation 
Office at (661) 252-3822.  
 

 
 

We invite you to join our Sulphur Springs Community! Our District currently has several 
job openings, and we encourage our families to be part of the school community. We 
have needs in various job classifications, classified and certificated. Please click on the 
link to further review our job openings. For full time employees, we do offer fantastic 
health benefits as well.  
 

 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend! 
 

https://www.sssd.k12.ca.us/domain/40
https://www.sssd.k12.ca.us/domain/40
mailto:transportation@sssd.k12.ca.us
https://www.edjoin.org/Home/Jobs?keywords=sulphur%20springs%20union%20school%20district&searchType=all

